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GPS Interruptions 

MOUNTAIN HOME AIR FORCE BASE, Idaho – Between September 1-4, and 8-11, Mountain 

Home Air Force Base will be conducting training approximately 30 miles, south, southeast of Bruneau 

through the general Bruneau and base area. We anticipate that at points between 9:00 a.m-5:30 p.m. on 

these dates, devices in that area that rely on GPS may malfunction. Those who have agricultural 

equipment or other devices may be impacted during this time and we are working with the Idaho Farm 

Bureau to pass this information along. We thank you for your patience and understanding as we 

undertake a critical training mission to ensure our readiness for national defense! This training ensures 

that we are prepared for real-world combat and remain lethal and agile. Thank you for your patience and 

understanding, and if you have any questions, please contact the Mountain Home AFB Public Affairs 

office at: (208) 828-6800 or email us at: 366FW.PA.Public.Affairs@us.af.mil 
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